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Message from the Head! 

Dear parents and carers, 

Sometimes I enjoy an hour or so just wandering around the 
classrooms to watch the excellent learning going on. The 

variety and talent is an absolute joy to witness. 

On Monday, the school will be celebrating ’No Such Thing As 
Normal’ day. This will help raise funds for Electric Umbrella, a 
charity very close to mine and my Jasmin’s heart. The children 
can wear something yellow or black or anything else they 
choose, except for football kits please. There is a donation set 
up on Gateway. Many thanks to the family donating £20. I know 

who you are and I am extremely grateful for your generosity.    

Have a lovely weekend.  

Mr Edwards and Bandit.   

REWARDS—1st two weeks 

Nursery— Charlie, Oliver, Aurora, 
Colby and Reuban 

Reception– Sofia-Rose and Niamh 

Year 1– Erin, Marley and Aria 

Year 2– Oscar S, Jax, Clem & Poppy 

Yr 3/4—Sylvie, Nef, Tess, George W 
& Laura   

Yr 4/5– Dexter, Isabel, Lily He, 
Dolcie, Jimmy F and Noah   

Yr 6 - Archie C, Bella A, Bella S & 
Josh OH 

We celebrated the birthdays of Poppy 
Schooling and Miss VT.  Happy birthday  

Bandit chose his award for Remiah for 
following instructions and making a jam 
sandwich. Bandit was very pleased to eat 
it!     Vending Machine book winners. 

EYFS Florence, Eva  KS1 Miles & 
Remiah 

KS2— Cooper and Emily HB 

The Jesters children were in for a treat on Thursday. Due to whole school staff training, Mel and Claire from the 
office were drafted into running the after school club.  They looked a little jaded by 5.45pm but the children had a 
great time as always. The other photos show a year 6 computing lesson on QR codes, Remiah showing me the jam 
sandwiches he made and some of the year 4 children learning about living things in their science lesson.  
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Day Date Mth Offley Endowed: Future Dates for your diary 

 

Mon 20th Jan No Such Thing As Normal—non school uniform Electric Umbrella charity day 

Mon 20th Jan Bikeability - Level 2 Year 5 and some year 6’s—every day this week 

Tues 21st Jan Bikeability - Level 1 Year 4—Tuesday and Wednesday this week 

Wed 29th Jan Rev Katy Little assembly 

Fri 31st Jan Singing at Staggenhoe—Brainkind 

Mon 3rd Feb Phase workshop for Year 6 

Tues 4th Feb Reception Heights and weights, vision and hearing 

Wed 5th Feb Rev Katy Little assembly / Year 6 Breathe workshop 

Tues 11th Feb Young Voices at Wembley arena—all year 4, 5 and 6 

Wed 12th Feb Young voices children at 10am at the latest / Breathe Workshop at 1.20pm Yr 6 

Fri 14th Feb Break up for half term—3.10pm 

Mon 24th Feb Return to school 

As it is Miss Vella Taylor’s birthday today, I thought it a nice idea to celebrate with some photos of her class 
doing some fabulous writing this week.  The year one children were giving excellent reasons why the wolf 
should be let back into the woods with a letter to the Woodcutter.  I was very impressed with the standard of 
writing from all the children. You should be very proud Miss VT; have a lovely birthday weekend! 


